
           

 
 

     

 
 

  
     

    
 

    
  

 

  
 

   
   

  
   

  
  

 
  

   
   

 
   

   
 

    
   

 
 

  

  
     

 
 

 
  

  

 

Important Notice 
June 13, 2025 

Basement Flooding Protection Program
Lane Closure on St. Clair Avenue East 

and Glen Eden Crescent 
Contract: 23ECS-LU-03FP 

Intersection Closure Dates: June 14-15 & June 21-22, 2025 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

Dear Resident: 

The City of Toronto is modifying and upgrading the storm and sanitary sewer system in your 
area to reduce surface basement flooding. As part of the planned work, the City will be doing 
sanitary sewer installation work at the intersection of St. Clair Avenue East and Glen Eden 
Crescent over two weekends. The intersection of St. Clair Avenue East and Glen Eden 
Crescent will be closed starting Saturday, June 14, to Sunday, June 15, and the next 
weekend, starting Saturday, June 21, to Sunday, June 22. 

There will be no access to Glen Eden Crescent from St. Clair Avenue East. Please use the 
detour through Glenfield Crescent via Jack Christie Lane. There will be a flagger to assist 
with pedestrian crossing and a Paid Duty Officer on site during the work. 

There will be lane closures on St. Clair Avenue East while work takes place in the area, 
however, one lane in each direction will be maintained. 

We apologize in advance for the inconvenience. 
MAP SHOWING DETOUR 

For more information, contact: 

Contract 23ECS-LU-03FP 
Field Ambassador Janet Webster, 416 338 5497, bfpp@toronto.ca 
Deaf, Hard of hearing and 
earing impaired service 

Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) 
Dial 711 (24/7) 

General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/tophamparkbfpp 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait 


	Basement Flooding Protection Program
	Lane Closure on St. Clair Avenue East and Glen Eden Crescent
	MAP SHOWING DETOUR

